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Dear Mr Streeton,
Reference for Dr G Bulger, Archway Surgery

1 write this reference as Module Convenor for the 5™ Year General Practice Module of the undergraduate
medical course at Barts and the London, Queen Mary’s School of Medicine and Dentistry, Dr Bulger has
been involved in the teaching of 5 year medical students for many years. He has had attachments of
students attend his practice on a regular basis. He has always been an enthusiastic teacher and the feedback
from students has always been positive.

He has engaged with training and the maintenance of his teaching skills which has supported his approach at
all times to be encouraging towards students and their learning. He has supported accommodation for
students as the need occurred.

I have been pleased to have worked with him in capacity as GP tutor associated with the medical school. I
have no information that his clinical skills or approach to patients is inappropriate, Students have been
appreciative of the clinical opportunities for learning that Dr Bulger has organized for them.

This reference is supplied without prejudice or knowledge outside the teaching environment.

Yours sincerely

Dr Ann O’Brien, MBBS, FRCGP
Clinical Teaching Fellow
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